| hope this email finds you well. | wanted to reach out to introduce myself — I’'m the State Policy
and Advocacy Regional Manager for Susan G. Komen, Breast Cancer Nonprofit. | saw that H.
621, which eliminates out-of-pocket patient cost-sharing for follow-up breast diagnostic and
supplemental imaging will be read to your committee tomorrow. This is a bill that we strongly
support and if | can be helpful in any way, please do not hesitate to reach out. I’'m sure you are
already aware, but during the house committee sessions, DFR stated this bill will not defrayal
state costs and the bill also has no fiscal note attached.

Also, similar legislation has already passed in 20 other states including, Connecticut, Maine,
Maryland, Delaware, New York, Oklahoma, Texas, Georgia, Missouri, and Washington. |
attached a map to show you where this bill has passed and where legislation is also pending
which includes Massachusetts, New Hampshire and Rhode Island. If you would like any further
information from any of these states, please let me know and | would be happy to help.

Also if there’s any additional information | can help provide, please do not hesitate to reach
out.

Thank you,
Angelica

Angelica Katz

Regional Manager, State Policy & Advocacy
Susan G. Komen®
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